
Site Report – LAK – April 2025 
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Melody Schilke, Principal 

Photos & Description of Activities and Events 

 
The elementary students used Earth Day to help clean up the community and take a little loving care of our 
Mother Earth.   

Personnel Update 
Diana Hejtmanek: Secondary Teacher 
Sonya Shelley: Elementary Teacher/Night Gym 
Nina Garner: Secretary, Classroom Aide, Preschool Aide 
Natalie Lind: Custodian 
Clinton Boskofsky: Temporary Maintenance  

Classroom Highlights 
The Secondary Classroom is working on wrapping up the school year with End of Levels and are pushing 
diligently to be ready to conquer next school year.  The elementary room is almost completed with all their 
end of level testing and amplify testing. We had two of our third graders make wonderful progress and now 
are reading on grade level with the other two 3rd graders almost right where they need to be.  They have 
made exciting growth.  In this picture, which is quite common, our older students are helping the younger 
elementary students with their writing and learning.  It takes a team to get things done.  
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LSAC Activity 
LSAC is working diligently to bring in the rest of the year to a successful finish, while looking ahead to what 
we can do for our students next year. Our members are Marty Takak: President, Miranda Lind: Vice 
President, Natalie Lind: Secretary, Nina Garner: Member, and Mary Isaac: Member.   

Community Engagement  
BBNC came to the village and did the annual Color Fun Run.  Our student teacher Conner Cook took part as 
well. The students and adults had a great time connecting.  Thank for this partnership of these volunteers 
who come to the community to help spread the word about health and wellness and teaching it can be fun 
at the same time.  
 

 

Professional Development 
Staff has learned a lot from the district mandated professional developments and are looking forward to try 
and incorporate more place based learning.  

Pupil % Attendance K-12 
Attendance for the Lake was 83% 

Student and Staff Safety 
Just making sure students are Bear Aware.   The bears have started to wake up.   

Other 

 
Our hoodie design has been a huge success with the student government and Chignik Lake happens to have 
some of the most beautiful sunrises seen right from the school! 
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